Dear Parents:

Greetings,
Please refer to the information regarding
1. School Uniform
The School Store is short on their supply of uniforms. Thank you for your patience with this matter. Right now, they have all the uniforms for P.E., so there should not be any problem there. The School Store is scheduled to have more uniform (i.e. the polo shirts.) Next week, however, the School Store is scheduled to have more uniforms arriving. If you need to purchase the uniform, please visit the School Store during Week 2 (3-7 September). All First Program students will be expected to wear their CDS school uniforms by the beginning of week 3. (Monday September 10th 2012)

2. Workbooks
All workbooks will be kept in the classroom. Workbooks will be used in the classroom and, if necessary, will be sent home.

3. Afterschool Program
Afterschool Program application form school be submitted to the classroom teacher by Tuesday 4th September.
Further details concerning which program students will attend, start of each program due date and tuition will be announced on Friday 7th September.
The First Program will be learning the violin and cello during orchestra. Students will also have an option to enroll in horseback riding or swimming and not enroll in orchestra. The school will provide supervision for those not enrolled in orchestra.

4. Cell Phone
[bookmark: _GoBack]Parents must sign a waiver for their children to bring a cell phone to school. Otherwise students are not allowed to bring cell phones.
All cell phones will be kept in the FP administration office during school hours. 

Thank you for your understanding.
First Program Principal Shim.
